From: Kelli Becks [mailto:kelli@kellibecks.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 8:52 PM

To: Fran.lusk@house.ks.gov

Subject: K.5.A. 58-3035 and K.S.A. 58-3062 [SECURE]

Thank you for taking the time to read my email. As a real estate agent in the state of Kansas, | am writing
to voice my support for the bill being presented to the House Commerce Committee on February 12,
2018, for proposed legislation as an amendment to K.S.A. 58-3035 and K.S.A. 58-3062 which are
targeted at repealing the existing sections. To take away the real estate benefits programs that we are
currently able to offer to past and present military members and their families, (as well as members of
other affinity type organizations) would be a complete dis-service to our military heroes. Additionally,
removing these benefits would have a direct impact on the ability to purchase real estate in Kansas for a
significant portion of the military community. It is our economic and moral responsibility to keep these
benefits in place as they exist today.

Kindest regards,

Kelli Becks

Realtor, GRI

Coldwell Banker Good Life
Cell: 913-579-7622

E-fax: 913-553-2710
www.KelliBecks.com
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